
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Notice is hereby given that the Weber County Commission will hold a public hearing on March 23, 2021, 
at 10:00 AM in the Commission Chambers, 1st floor, Weber Center, 2380 Washington Blvd. Ogden, Utah, 
to consider a request to vacate 10-foot public utility easements located on both sides of the lot line 
between lots 63 and 64 of Durfee Creek Estates Number 2C. Copies of the proposal may be reviewed 
before the hearing in the Weber County Planning Division Office, Suite 240, in the Weber Center. 
 


